
    

BULLETIN NO.: MGR-09-012  

 

 

TO:  All Approved Insurance Providers 

  All Risk Management Agency Field Offices 

  All Other Interested Parties 

 

FROM: William J. Murphy        /s/ William J. Murphy        12/22/2009 

  Administrator 

 

SUBJECT:   Non-Renewal of the Standard Reinsurance Agreement for 2011 

 

 

BACKGROUND: 

 

Section IV.L.1 of the Standard Reinsurance Agreement (SRA) effective for the 2010 

reinsurance year (July 1, 2009 through June 30, 2010) requires the Federal Crop Insurance 

Corporation (FCIC) to notify approved insurance providers (AIPs) in writing at least 180 

days prior to the start of a new reinsurance year if the SRA will not be renewed for the 

upcoming reinsurance year. 

 

ACTION: 

 

FCIC hereby notifies all AIPs that the SRA in effect for the 2010 reinsurance year ending 

June 30, 2010 will not be renewed for the 2011 reinsurance year, which begins July 1, 

2010. 

 

DISPOSAL: 

 

July 1, 2010 
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